
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: electoral and other legislation amendment bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:36:13 PM

This  is a request that the current need for ID proof before voting is maIntained.This
underlines  the necessity for honesty and to decrease the occurence of voter fraud 
This would be the expectation of all the community.
 
From Mrs Edith Thomas

Victor Harbor
SA 5211
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